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    May 

SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, MAY 7, 2019                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Wed. 5/8  Attention all girls soccer players:  Coach Witt will be hosting a meeting in his 

room on Thursday, May 9
th

 at lunch for all girls who are interested in playing 

soccer next year for the Lady Raiders!  If you are interested, make plans to be 

in Room 642, Coach Witt's Room, on Thursday May 9
th

 at Lunch! 

Wed. 5/8  Yearbook staff is delighted to share that we have covered an entire extra month 

of the 2018-19 school year in the main yearbook.  This extra coverage includes 

the Met Gala prom, the “Eliza Project” play, and the spring sports season.  The 

supplemental attachment will be distributed along with the main yearbook.  

Yearbook staff will be glad to show you how to insert it.  Beginning on 

Wednesday, May 15
th

, seniors with ASB cards only will be able to pick up their 

yearbooks during tutorial.  Seniors with or without ASB cards will be able to 

pick theirs up during break.  After that, we will make announcements to let 

everyone else know when to pick up their yearbook.  Be sure to have your ID 

card with you next week because you won’t be able to pick up your yearbook 

without it.  No exceptions!   

Tues. 5/7  Join us for Bible Club today at lunch in Room 327.  We are going to be 

following up the Whosoever event with some free pizza and a guest speaker.  

Don’t miss out! 

Tues. 5/7  Attention all boys soccer players:  There will be a meeting in Room 642, Coach 

Witt’s room, on Friday, May 10
th

 at lunch for all boys who are interested in 

playing soccer next year for the Raiders!  If you are interested, make plans to 

be at the meeting in Room 642 on Wednesday, May 8
th

 at Lunch! 

Wed. 5/8  Attention seniors:  Grad Nite ticket sales will be on Thursday, May 9
th in

 the 

upper commons during lunch only.  Tickets are $125.00.  We only have two 

more ticket sale dates, so be sure to buy your tickets soon!  Don’t miss out on 

all the fun! 
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